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Nominations Being Solicited for the 2000-01
Theodore Herfurth-Teddy Kubly Awards

Nominations for the 2000-01 Theodore Herfurth and Teddy Kubly Awards for Initiative
and Efficiency are now being solicited from faculty members, university staff, and student
organizations. The Theodore Herfurth Award is one of the oldest and most prestigious awards
granted to senior students by the University of Wisconsin-Madison. The deadline for
nominations is Friday 2 March 2001.

All outstanding undergraduates of the Madison campus with 86 or more credits (senior
standing) are potentially eligible to compete. A committee, appointed by the chancellor,
evaluates the nominees and selects the final recipients based upon the following four criteria:
academic achievement, degree of self-support, significant contributions through extracurricular
activities, and the ability to express oneself verbally. Each award recipient receives a cash prize
as well as the significant honor of receiving one of the highest recognitions that a University of
Wisconsin-Madison undergraduate student can receive.

Mr. Theodore Herfurth, a Madison insurance executive, first established this award for a
senior man in 1928, and subsequently in 1943 provided a similar award for a senior woman. Mr.
Herfurth's concern for the advancement and recognition of outstanding achievement among UW-
Madison students is continued today by his daughter, Mrs. Harold Kubly. Male recipients
receive the Theodore Herfurth Award; female recipients receive the Teddy Kubly Award.

The deadline for submitting the names of senior men and women as nominees for the
Theodore Herfurth—Teddy Kubly Awards for Initiative and Efficiency is Friday, 2 March 2001.
Please send the names and addresses of candidates to the Herfurth-Kubly Awards Committee;
%Office of the Secretary of the Faculty; 133 Bascom Hall; Fax: 608/265-5728. Contact Lori
Ann Curley, 608/263-5740, or e-mail lcurley@bascom.wisc.edu, for more information.



